[image: C:\Users\BJR\Pictures\DOBs19\T1920EN_Lockup_PMS-C.jpg]
District Governors Notes for March 2020 (Covid–19)
Coronavirus has become centre stage as the progress of the disease and its containment becomes a central focus for us all. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Current advise is most important to prevent and protect everyone. We are  being advised to stop face to face meetings or events that involve many of our members in the high risk category of 70+ and with current medical problems, the situation does need constant monitoring and effective control. 
In consultation with the other Rotary gb&I governors we are advising that clubs should stop meeting face to face for an indefinite period as we monitor the progress of the disease. Postponement and re-planning of current events until at least September and the continued preparation for events in June-August, at present, whilst monitoring the situation.
Meetings and discussions should be by telephone; e mail and electronic means like “Zoom” or “GoTo” meetings online. Clubs needing assistance with this should contact us via e mail.
All District Sports, Quiz and May Council are now suspended awaiting further developments.
Whilst it is vital that we all take sensible precautions and be there to help our families, neighbours and communities when practical, the safety of our members and the control of the virus propagation is a paramount consideration for us all. 
Brian Reilly    DG District 1210 2019-20
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